
         Be It Remembered that the Greene County  
        Council met in Joint Executive Session on  

July 22, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. in the 
Commissioners’ Room on the third floor 

         of the Courthouse. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Gregg Roudebush. 
 
Those present from the County Council were Gregg Roudebush, D. Joe Huntington, Jonas Uland, 
Brent Murray, Ronald Lehman, and Kelly Zimmerly.  Absent was Jerry R. Frye. 
 
Those present from the Redevelopment Commission were John Mensch, Gregg Roudebush, Brian 
Sparks and Chris Cornelius. Absent were Lori Speer and Scott Carmichael. 
 
Those present from the Board of Commissioners were Nathan Abrams, Edward Michael and Rick 
Graves. 
 
Those present from the Greene County Building Corporation were Stephen Schantz, Thomas Pafford 
and Tim Barker. 
 
Also present were County Attorney Marvin Abshire, LWG CPA’s & Advisor’s representative Jim 
Higgins, Barnes & Thornburg attorney Richard Starkey and Ben Roeger. 
 
The purpose of the joint executive session was to discuss real property transactions, as permitted by 
IC-4-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(D). 
 
Discussion took place. No actions were taken, and no decisions were made. 
 
There being no further business, a motion was made by Gregg Roudebush and seconded by Kelly 
Zimmerly to adjourn. The motion passed unanimously. 
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